CITY OF BETHLEHEM

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

SUBJECT:
Street Vacation Ordinance



Portions of Marshall Street, Clinton Street and East North Street

TO:

Cynthia H. Biedenkopf, City Clerk

FROM:
John F. Spirk, Jr., Esq., City Solicitor

DATE:
May 15, 2009


The Solicitor’s Office is in receipt of Easement Agreements signed by Nitschmann, LLC for the PPL utilities and the City utilities located in the portions of Marshall Street, Clinton Street and East North Street to be vacated.


Therefore, the street vacation ordinance may now be placed on City Council’s agenda for final reading.
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Wm. W. Matz, Jr., Esq.
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